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Overview
As our region expands, our demand for energy also grows. Given the load growth over the 

past decade in the downtown San Diego area, increased demand for energy requires 

equipment to meet current engineering standards and improve reliability to serve residents 

and businesses in downtown San Diego.

Project benefits
•	 Improved reliability of the electric transmission and distribution systems

•	 Enhanced safety by upgrading the existing 1980s aging infrastructure 

•	 Updated equipment to meet current engineering standards

•	 Helps prevent unplanned outages in SDG&E’s service territory

About the Project
The Urban Substation is in the East Village area within downtown San Diego. The upgrades 

will take place on existing SDG&E® property located between F Street, G Street, 14th Street 

and 15th Street. The project will upgrade SDG&E’s existing 69/12kV Urban Substation to 

better meet current engineering standards and improve reliability. The project also includes 

upgrades to existing overhead transmission lines and underground distribution lines that 

extend beyond the Urban Substation site. 

Project schedule
Construction: Overall project began Third Quarter 2023

In-Service Date: Approximately 2028

Questions?

Our aim is to be a good 

neighbor, and our Public 

Affairs team is here to help 

answer any questions. Please 

feel free to reach out.

Urban Substation Rebuild Project 

Continued on back

Call 

 1-844-765-6388

Our commitment to providing safe and reliable energy means making improvements to our 

system, which includes rebuilding and upgrading the existing Urban Substation. This project 

will replace aging electric service equipment and improve the safety and reliability of electric 

transmission and distribution systems for the downtown San Diego area.

This graphic serves as an illustration to depict the anticipated appearance of the finished substation

To learn more visit

sdge.com/Major-Projects

https://www.sdge.com/major-projects
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What to expect
We anticipate the project will be completed by 2028. During this 

time, we’ll work as safely and quickly as possible and make 

every effort to minimize disruptions, such as construction 

traffic, dust and noise along the nearby perimeter streets. 

SDG&E has worked closely with the City of San Diego and its 

Civic San Diego team to coordinate this project with the East 

Village Green Park Project. Although not anticipated, our work 

may require us to shut off the power for safety reasons. If so, 

we’ll contact you in advance to help make sure you’re prepared 

for a planned outage.

For more information 
Visit our website at sdge.com/Major-Projects for more 

information. If you have questions or concerns, please contact 

SDG&E’s toll-free project number at 1-844-765-6388.
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SDG&E named #1 in 
reliability in the west 
for 19 years in a row.
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